
BLUEGRASS 
ENGINEERING 

February 17, 2021 

Mr. Kent Chandler 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, Kentucky 40602 

Re: Bracken County Water District 
Case No. 2018-00352 

Dear Mr. Chandler; 

PLLC 

RECEIVED 

MAR 1 0 2021 

~UBL IC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

Please be advised that Bracken County Water District has now completed the Water System 

Improvements project. 

You will find attached to this letter a CD with record drawings iAcluding a set for one change order 

on the contract. 

If you have any questions, please contact me at your earliest convenience. 

Sincerely , 

Paul Reynolds 
Project Manager 

C: Bracken County Water District 
File 
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